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Johnson, Barb

From: Heniff, William

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2009 10:07 AM
To: Group_Everyone
Subject: Disconnection of Property - 700-718 Hill Avenue

Attachments: PrintMap-11-6-2009-10-1-3.pdf

Please be advised that the disconnection documents for 700-718 Hill Avenue were recorded on October
28, 2009 and the properties are therefore no longer within the Corporate Limits of Lombard. The PINs
are 05-12-207-032,033,037 and 038.

This petition was BOT 09-02, Ordinances 6399 through 6402. Recording numbers R2009-163399 through
R2009-163402.

A map depicting the subject properties is attached for your reference. We will send paper notification
copies of the annexation to those entities not a part of Village government itself.

This property was located within Trustee District 1. With the disconnection completed, the properties will
be regulated by DuPage County. However, Fire Protection services will still be provided by the Village of
Lombard until such time that another fire entity assumes that responsibility. The properties remain within
the Village’s planning boundary.

Questions - let me know.

William J. Heniff, AICP

Community Development Director
Village of Lombard

Department of Community Development
phone: (630) 620-3599

fax: (630) 629-2374

email: heniffw@villageoflombard.org
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